
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 

Our Year 3-5s had a fantastic time last Thursday 
and Friday at Ranui Camp. They had a blast 
motoring down the water slide, kayaking, archery 
etc. A huge thank you to all the parents, 20 in 
total, which is just amazing. A huge thank you to 
Miss Beachen and Mrs Frater for organising the 
camp. 
 
Room 1 have their overnight camp at school on 
Friday 29th November. You would have received 
information regarding this earlier this week, 
please sing out if you have any questions. 
 
Our Year 6-8s have their overnight Bush Block 
trip on Thursday 12th December. Again, you 
would have received info for this earlier in the 
week. Please sing out if you have any queries. 
 
All the best to our 20 students who are 
participating in the HB Athletics and CHB 
Athletics on Monday night and Tuesday. I look 
forward to reporting back how they go. 
 
Our annual music concert is booked for Thursday 
5th December. Gine and our music students are 
busy preparing for this. It is great to see how 
excited our students are already for this. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 

 
 
 
Welcome to our 
newest student 
Tyson Stephens. 

 
 

 
 
 
Our Year  
3-5 students  
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blast at  
Ranui Camp. 
 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
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 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 4, Week 5   11th -15th November 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   


